
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
Date: 4/9/2021 9: 11 :01 AM 

Subject: Upcoming NR: Platforms: We Are Here, Live (April 12, 2021) 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing an news release on April 12 
regarding Platforms: We Are Here, Live, a public art program that will commission 
temporary artworks for existing platforms throughout Vancouver. 

The City hopes to feature up to twenty Vancouver-based and xwmaSdO"rt'am 
(Musqueam), l[pq!wu ?mesh (Squamish) and salilwata4 (Tsleil-Waututh) artists, who 
are grappling with issues revealed by the COVID-19 pandemic. Each commissioned 
artist will receive $5,000 for the creation, editing and design of the artwork. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca <mailto:paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional 
territories of the xwmaSdO"rt'am (Musqueam), M[pqlwu ?mesh (Squamish), and 
salilwata4 (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




